
The mission of Good Samaritan is to 
deliver sustainable, long-term health-
care and all-around wellness to the 

uninsured members of our Community.
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Donna receives life-giving surgery 
because of donors like you
Not knowing what to do and believing she was not worthy to 
receive treatment, Donna began to pray.  

She asked God to help her and show her what to do.  Donna 
says with tears in her eyes, “He sent me some help.”  Donna 
attends Hanceville Church of Christ where several ladies de-
cided to help Donna get the care she desperately needed.  
The process of treatment began when one of Donna’s church 
friends printed the clinic’s eligibility application from the web-
site, and Donna filled it out.  From that point on, the ladies 
from her church have been by her side, taking her to appoint-
ments and seeing her through surgery and recovery.  When 
Donna’s friends brought her to the clinic, Randa, the Clinic’s 
Nurse Practitioner, knew that she needed medical attention 
quickly.  After meeting Donna’s immediate medical needs, 
Randa referred Donna to a specialist who could provide her 
with more specialized care. (Continued on next page)
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WHAT HAPPENS, THANKS TO YOUR GENEROSITY

Donna, three-weeks post-op, is blessed to have sweet 
church friends like Ms. Atkins to help her along her journey 
of treatment and recovery.

Donna encourages others without health insurance not to wait as long as she did before getting help from Good 
Samaritan.  “There’s no need to suffer the way I did.  I didn’t know there were so many people and resources available 
to help.”  To learn more about the eligibility requirements and how to apply, go to www.goodsamaritancullman.com.
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(Continued from page 1)

Ms. Freeman shares in the joy of being able to help her 
friend get the care she desperately needed.

Clinic staff, Jessica and Randa, happy to see the progress 
Donna has made five weeks after her life-giving surgery.

Ultimately, Donna had surgery to remove a 20-pound tu-
mor from her abdomen.  Now, Donna comes to the clinic for 
her follow-up care.  Donna is grateful to the staff not only 
for getting her the medical care she needed but also for 
helping her to overcome her fear.  Donna was afraid she’d 
be judged because it (the tumor) had gotten so bad.  She 
knew treatment would cost a lot, and she couldn’t pay for it.  
Donna speaks fondly of the staff saying, “They will help you 
overcome the fear you may have.  They are not judgmental 
and are very warm.”

None of this would have been possible without the re-
sources available to our patients through your monetary 
support and donation of in-kind services.  Donna says, 
“I’m very grateful to people who give money to this place 
(clinic) because I could never afford what they have given 
me.”  She truly believes her life has been given back to her.  
Just five weeks after surgery, she is able to enjoy doing 
things she used to do before like cooking, taking care of her 
mother, walking, and drawing.

“ “         I’m very grateful to people who give money    
  to this place (clinic) because I could never 

afford what they have given me.

Clinic partners with Cullman 
Church of Christ to provide 
health screenings
On March 21, Clinic nursing volunteers provided 117 
health screenings (blood pressure, glucose, and body 
mass index) at Cullman Church of Christ in conjunc-
tion with their monthly community meal.  In addition to 
receiving a delicious hot meal and health screenings, 
participants received free non-prescription medica-
tions, health education, and information on free medi-
cal care available for the uninsured through Good Sa-
maritan Clinic.  A special Thank You to the Cullman 
County Extension Office for joining our efforts to edu-
cate everyone on proper nutrition.  We appreciate our 
community partners!

MAKING A DIFFERENCE THROUGH 
COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIPS
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Thanks to the support of the 
Cullman Community, Clinic ex-
pands services for our patients
Many of the Clinic’s patients have chronic medical condi-
tions which require routine office visits and maintenance 
medications; a key component of their treatment plan is 
education. Thanks to funding from the ALProHealth grant 
from the CDC, Good Samaritan Clinic is now able to bet-
ter serve our patients by providing them access to much 
needed educational resources.  Whether our patients have 
chronic conditions and need information on how to best 
manage their health or simply want to maintain a healthi-
er lifestyle, Good Samaritan Clinic now has the resources 
available to help them.  Thank you, Cullman County Exten-
sion Office, for providing our patients with these wonderful 
resources through this grant.

CLINIC GAINS NEW PATIENT EDUCATION AND RESOURCE ROOM

Nursing volunteers help educate our patients using teaching models 
and educational materials provided through County Extension grant.

Patients have access to on-line resources to complete their eligi-
bility application or print medical information to help them better 
manage their health.

Pray for our efforts – Join us in praying that we 
will be a blessing to the patients who come into the 
Clinic each day and that God will continue to provide 
the necessary resources for us to fulfill our mission.

Amazon Smile – Shop through the Amazon Smile 
website (https://smile.amazon.com/) and select 
Good Samaritan Health Clinic of Cullman, Inc. as 
your charity of choice. Amazon will donate 0.5% of 
your eligible purchases to Good Samaritan.  It’s that 
easy!

Mission Possible Bargain Center – A Ministry 
of the Jimmie Hale Mission - Every time you donate 
items to the Mission Possible Bargain Center on be-
half of Good Samaritan Health Clinic, the Clinic re-
ceives Bargain Center credits that allow us to help 
our patients in need. As the donor, you will receive 
a tax-deductible donation receipt at time of drop off. 
The Bargain Center is located at 306 Main Street SE, 
Hanceville, AL 35077, (256) 352-6068.

Legacy and Bequests - You can have a real and 
lasting impact on the lives of many Cullman County 
residents by including Good Samaritan Health Clinic 
in your Last Will and Testament or through your life 
insurance, a charitable annuity, or retirements as-
sets. Regarding these and other options, please con-
sult your financial or tax advisor for advice on how 
you can have the maximum impact for Good Samari-
tan, while maintaining your specific estate planning 
needs.

Volunteer – If you are a Registered Nurse, we would 
love to have you volunteer by providing health screen-
ings at community events.  Join us as we go into the 
community to increase awareness of the Clinic as 
well as identify uninsured, at-risk patients who can 
benefit from our services.  To print a volunteer appli-
cation, go to www.goodsamaritancullman.com and 
click on Giving to GSHC, then Volunteer.

For a list of additional Continuous Giving Opportuni-
ties, please visit our website at www.goodsamaritan-
cullman.com/giving/give.html

Special Ways You Can Support 
Good Samaritan’s Mission:
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3rd Annual Caring for Cullman Concert

Make plans to attend and support a worthy cause while enjoying a great 
evening of entertainment.  Additional concert details are available through 
the Clinic’s fundraising event line at 256-255-5965.  

Sponsors contributing $100 or more will receive two 
general admission tickets to the event ($30 value).  
Sponsors will be recognized by their giving level at 
the event and on our website and social media.  If 
you wish to remain anonymous, please let us know.  

To be an event sponsor, please complete the en-
closed Sponsorship Form with sponsor name (and 
contact name if different than sponsor) as it should 
be listed in event program and mail form, along with 
donation, in the self-addressed envelope provided.  
We will mail your two tickets to you prior to the event. 

$5,000 (Platinum Sponsor) 
    Supplements 2 ½ months of medications 

    for our patients

$1,000 (Gold Sponsor) 
    Provides care for 13 patient visits

$500 (Silver Sponsor) 
    Provides care for one Good Samaritan patient 

    for an entire year

$100 (Bronze Sponsor) 
    Supplements supplies and medication for three  

    diabetic patients for an entire year

Save the date for the Clinic’s benefit concert, Monday, 
September 18 at Cullman High School Auditorium.

Your concert sponsorship will make a difference…
Want to be a Concert Sponsor?

Traveling throughout the Southeast, Cullman’s Bama 
Blu-Grace has been sharing their smooth gospel blue 
grass music for 17 years. 

For a third year, the award-winning Triumphant Quartet with bass 
singer and Cullman native, Eric Bennett, will be headlining per-
formers.

TRIUMPHANT
QUARTET

Thank you in advance for your support!
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In 2016, Good Samaritan Clinic:

Direct Public Support 2016...

SERVED ACCEPTED FILLED HAD

2,986 193 11,015 1,325
 PATIENT VISITS 

INCLUDING 
MEDICAL, 
DENTAL, 

HEARING, 
AND LABS

NEW PATIENTS 
WHO QUALIFIED 

FOR OUR 
SERVICES (A 

38% INCREASE 
FROM 2015)

PRESCRIPTIONS
VALUED AT 

$3.35 MILLION

TOTAL HOURS 
VOLUNTEERED 
AT THE CLINIC
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We gratefully acknowledge our supporters from April through September 2016
Good Samaritan Clinic is thankful for your generosity as we endeavor to meet the medical needs of the uninsured in our com-
munity.  Whether you support us through monetary donations, volunteer service, or the donation of in-kind products/services, 
we appreciate the invaluable support each of you provide to the clinic.

Dr. Clyne Adams
Dr. Joel Adams
Dr. Rex Adams
The Added Touch by Cullman Cabinet
The Added Touch Too
Addington Chapel UMC
Jimmy & Priscilla Adkisson
Affordable Automotive
AJ’s Steakhouse
Alabama Association of Free and 
   Charitable Clinics
Alabama Web Press
Timothy and Vicki Arndt
Katherine Barfield
Sara E. Barger
Cindy Barnett
Stephanie Barnett, CRNP
JR and CD Bateman
Miranda Baumgartner
The Benevity Community Impact Fund
Bill Smith Buick-GMC, Inc.
Dr. Charles Bluhm
Borden Family Pharmacy
Chris & Kami Borden
Brandin’ Iron Steakhouse
Dr. Nicholas Braswell
Dr. Hugh Brindley
Sid and Betty Borden
Rebecca Branch
Ronald and Phyllis Brewer
David and Charlene Brock
Charna Brown
Frank Brown
James and Judy Brown
Cheryl E. Bryan, LPC
Amy Burdette-Gray, CRNP
Business Solutions
Fred and Aloha Bussey
Dr. Paul Bussman
Conna Canada
Cardiopulmonary Rehab
Steve and Melissa Cartee
Matthew and Amy Carter
Catoma Dermatology, LLC
CCCDC
CCCDD, Inc.
Center for Wound Healing

Fred and Holly Cespedes
Chick-fil-A of Cullman
Christ Covenant Presbyterian Church
Christ Lutheran Church
City of Cullman
Cleaning & More
Elaine Cole
Glenda Cole, CRNP
Commission on Aging
Community Action Partnership of NA
The Community Shopper’s Guide
Martha Jane Coughlin
Cracker Barrel Old Country Store
Robert and Linda Creel
Cullman Cabinet and Supply
Cullman Church of Christ
Cullman County Extension Office
Cullman County Poultry & Egg Assoc.
Cullman FUMC – United Methodist Women
Cullman FUMC – Wesley Fellowship SSC
Cullman High School
Cullman Internal Medicine
Cullman-Jefferson Gas
Cullman’s Live 95 FM
Cullman Primary Care, P.C.
Cullman Quiltmakers Guild
Cullman Regional Medical Center
Cullman Regional Outpatient 
   Physical Therapy
Cullman Rotary Club
Cullman Savings Bank
The Cullman Times
The Cullman Tribune/CullmanSense
Culpepper Real Estate
Horace and Rachel Culpepper
Neal and Ann Culpepper
Dr. Timothy Davis
Dr. Matt Dellinger
Bob and Suzie Dimmock
Doug Doggett Jewelers
Dr. Peter Dube
Kelly & Randa Duke
Nell C. Dunlap
East Side Baptist Church
Dr. Jonathan Echols
Ed White Jewelers 

James and Sandra Edge
Edward Jones – Ron Mann
EvaBank
Dr. J.W. Evans
Farmers Poultry Supply
Dr. Gary Few
Dr. Eric Fillinger
First Community Bank
The First Congregational Methodist Church
First Presbyterian Church
First Southern Financial of Cullman
Freedom Insurance
Dr. Paul Freeman
Virgil B. Fowler Insurance Agency
Fuller, Willingham, Fuller & Carter, LLC
Rick and Deborah Garrison
Linda Gibson
Estate of Buddy Glover
Robert and Cynthia Gonstad
Kim Graves, CRNP
Good Hope Baptist Church
Grace Episcopal Church
Tommy Graves
Dr. Shannon Green
Mr. and Mrs. James G. Grier
David and Joyce Griggs
Halcyon Professional Advisors, LLC
Dr. Sonya Hallmark
Paige Harbison
Peggy Harris
Dr. Adam Harrison
Ann Harrison, RN
Martha Hasenbein
Mr. and Mrs. E.O. Heptinstall
Heritage Pharmacy
Cecelia Hinkle
Wanda Hodge
Gregg Hodges
Dr. William Holcomb III
Dr. Ashley Holladay
Elene Hopson
Darryl and Terry K Howard
Roger and Renee Hudson
Carl and Bobbie Hutson
Darryl and Jolanda Hutson
Clayton Ingram
J. Drake Salon
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In the next issue of “The Good Samaritan” we plan to acknowledge donors to the clinic from October 2016 through March 2017.  
If you wish to remain anonymous, please notify Jolanda Hutson, Executive Director, at jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com or 

256-255-5964.  Otherwise, we will list only your name or the name of your organization or business making the donation.

Jackson & Williams Attorneys at Law
Jerry and Marcia Jacob
Johnny’s Bar-B-Q
Randy and Johanna Johnson
Johnson Chiropractic Center, Inc.
Betty Jones
Katherine Morgan, State Farm
Kristy Keiffer, CRNP
James and Marcia King
Knight-Free Insurance Agency
Dr. Chris LaGanke of North Central 
   Neurology & Assoc P.C.
Dr. David Landy
Eric and Julie Laney
Liberty National, Jason Neal Agency
Living Faith Baptist Church
Carol Livingston
Dr. George and Mrs. Dianne Lyrene of 
   Medcorrectional, LLC
Dr. Edward Mahan
Robert and Linda Mahler
Lee Marsh
Danny and Deborah McAfee
Paige McDonald, CRNP
Clarice McGrath
McLeroy Law Firm, LLC
Medical Arts Apothecary
Vince and Kay Meleski
Merchants Bank
Midway Baptist
Teri Mobley
Dr. Brad Moody
Dr. Alice Morgan
Dr. Bruce Morgan
Clyde and Sue Morris
Barbara Morrow
Mt. Nebo Baptist Church
My Cullman TV
Northside Baptist Faith SSC
Office Equipment Company
Molly O’Hara
Andy and Elizabeth Page
Dr. Silvio E. Papapietro
Dr. William Parker
Pasquale’s Pizza
Kay Parker-Phillips, CRNP
Deron and Sharon Patrick

Dr. and Mrs. William Peinhardt
Jack and Allan Pelletier
Mickey and Kay Phillips
Monica Phillips, CRNP
Katie Plourd, CRNP
Kip and Cheryl Potter
Professional Weight Loss Center
Publix
Vivion Qualls
Maxine Ray
Redan Baptist Church
Regeneron Pharmaceuticals, Inc.
Regions Bank
Lindsay M. Rhodes, CPA, LLC
Jared Rice, PharmD
John and Rhonda Riley
Ruth Roberson
Carol Robertson
Dr. Joshua Robinson
Dr. Scott Robson
Tyler Roden
Dr. Ben Rogers
Drs. Tony and Nikki Ruse
Doris M. Rusk
Salem Missionary Baptist Church
Dr. Rodney Sanders
Debbie L. Sandling
Donald and Janet Shrewsbury
Billy and Sheila Shumaker
Dr. Steven Skinner
Fannie Smith
Dr. William E. Smith
Spring Hill Baptist Church
St. Andrews UMC
St. Andrews UMC – Seekers SSC
St. Andrews UMC– UMW Charity Circle
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church
Drs. Jeremy and Katie Stidham
Jeff and Melissa Stricklin
Tennessee Valley CFC
James Thaxton
Jerry Thomas
Dr. Jim and Judy Thomason
Thompson Law Firm, LLC
Emma Thornton
Tonya Wilson, State Farm Agency

Triumphant Quartet
Tisha Twilley
United Way of Cullman County
Urgent Care Cullman
USA Healthcare
Jeanette Vandermeer
Keith Varden  
Bobby L. Waddle
Wallace State Community College
Walmart Distribution Center #6006
Walmart #7280
Dr. Jeffrey Warner
Dr. Scott Warner
Michael W. Waters, CPA, LLC
Welti Cumberland Presbyterian
Rob and Mary Ellen Werner
Werner’s Trading Company
C. Blake West, Attorney at Law
Bob and Schel Weston
Westside Missionary Baptist Church
WFMH AM 1340 Cullman
Richard and Kandy Widner
Pam Wilhite
Martha Williams
Don and Frances Williamson
Jeb Williamson, CPA, LLC
Dr. John and Judy Williamson
Dr. Gregory Windham
WKUL 92.1 FM Cullman
Amy Wood
WRJL FM 99.9 Eva
Yates Chance Christian Bookstore
Virginia Yerby

Honorariums and Memorials
Jimmy and Priscilla Adkisson in Memory of 
Brenda Heatherly
Chris and Kami Borden in Memory of 
Brenda Heatherly
Michael and Lisa Eckenrod in Honor of 
Katie Stipes
Ann Harrison in Memory of Bill E. Harrison
Cecelia R. Hinkle in Honor of Brenda 
Heatherly
KJ and Edith Mobley in Memory of Mason 
Woods
Grady and Cherie Smith in Memory of 
Frances Williams



Medical Director
Jeremy Stidham, MD

Board of Directors 
Matt Carter, Chairman

Teri Mobley, Vice Chairman
Jerry Jacob, Secretary

Lindsay Rhodes, Treasurer
Charna Brown
Conna Canada

Matt Dellinger, DMD
Clayton Ingram

Jared Rice, PharmD
Tyler Roden

Keith Varden

Donor Contact
Jolanda Hutson, 

Executive Director 
jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com

401 Arnold Street NE
Suite A

Cullman, AL 35055

256-775-1389

@GoodSamaritanCullman

@SamaritanCullmn
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HW
Y 31

4th Ave NE

M
ai

n 
Av

e

www.goodsamaritancullman.com8

Consider making a donation to Good Samaritan 
Clinic In Honor Of or In Memory Of that special 
someone.  Simply designate your donation on 

the enclosed card or donate through our secure 
website at www.goodsamaritancullman.com. 

Is there someone you’d like 
to honor in a special way?


